
 

www.mypinellasclerk.org | (727) 464-7000 | July 21, 2017 
 

A Non-Military Affidavit is Required for the Clerk to Enter a 
Default 

 
Effective immediately and in accordance with Local Rule 5, the Clerk may not enter a default unless an affidavit of non-
military service has been filed.  Please be sure that such an affidavit is provided either with the request that a Clerk’s 
default be entered, or prior to it.  The Probate Court Records department will accept the Family Law version of this form 
so filers will not need to create one. 
 
Please feel free to contact the Probate Court Records department by phone at (727) 464-3321 or by email at 
probate@mypinellasclerk.org.  
 

 
All information distributed with each Clerk Alert will be posted on our website, our Attorneys' Page, Facebook and Twitter pages. 

Please feel free to share with others that may benefit from our alerts. 
 

If you have any additional questions about this topic or others, please email us at clerkinfo@mypinellasclerk.org. 
 

Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public-records request,  
do not send electronic mail to this entity. 
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